
 
 

Honeywell Product Notification  
HONEYWELL SAFETY AND PRODUCTIVITY SOLUTIONS  
 

Date:   December 20, 2022 
To:   Honeywell Respiratory PPE Customers 
Subject:  Mandatory Stop Use Notice – PAPR Cartridges SKUs PA7DEHE and PA7OVAGHE 
 

WARNING! All recipients of this Mandatory Stop Use Notice must read, understand and follow all 
instructions carefully.  

 

Dear Honeywell Respiratory Protection Customer, 

At Honeywell, our mission is to be the global leader in personal protective equipment with innovative 
solutions that help protect workers and workplaces. Aligned with this commitment, we are contacting 
you because Honeywell identified a quality issue related to certain Powered Air Purifying Respirator 
(PAPR) Cartridges that may cause bodily harm to end-users. This quality issue with these parts could 
cause possible exposure to carbon and other substances, creating a potential safety issue for the user. 

 

Honeywell Personal Protective Equipment has issued a Mandatory Stop Use Notice of the PAPR 
Cartridges PA7DEHE and PA7OVAGHE produced prior to November 2022.  

 

While Honeywell is not aware of any safety incidents related to this issue, it is issuing a STOP USE notice 
out of an abundance of caution. 

Immediate action is required. These cartridges must not be used and any cartridges in inventory must be 
placed on quality hold. 

Honeywell paused production and corrected the issue affecting the cartridge. Production and Delivery of 
new cartridges has resumed after updating our process and resolving the quality issue. 

REQUIRED ACTIONS: 

 Immediately forward this notice to any of your customers/users who have purchased the impacted 
products produced prior to November 2022 with an urgent request that they read and comply with 
the notice 

 Ensure that your customers forward this safety information to their customers. 

 If you still have inventory of the cartridges concerned, immediately stop selling them. 



 
 
The Model and Lot Number can be found on the label of the PA7DEHE and PA7OVAGHE Cartridges depicted 
below: 

 

Honeywell regrets any inconvenience caused by this quality issue and this safety and stop use notice. 
However, Honeywell is committed to worker safety, and we felt it was necessary and prudent to take these 
actions. 

 

If you need additional information or instruction, please contact:   

PPE USA: 1-800-430-5490 

PPE Canada: 1-888-212-7233 

CustomerServiceInquiryBox@Honeywell.com  

 

Regards, 

Honeywell Personal Protective Equipment 

Omar Vikin 

General Manager High Risk Safety 

 


